
 
 
TO: Aplington-Parkersburg, BCLUW, Dike-New Hartford, East Marshall, GMG, Grundy Center, Hudson, 

Janesville, Jesup, North Tama, South Hardin, West Marshall 
 
 
 FROM: Matt Thompson, Athletic Director 
 
 
 RE: Thursday, August 30, 2018 •  Pine Lake Run at Eldora Country Club 
  Entry fee of $50 to South Hardin Schools ($25 boys/$25 Girls) 
 
 
As always this will be a very informal meet we are medaling this year for the top 10 finishers, we are also using 
Hilltoppers to time and score the meet.  We will have curve judges and chute personnel. 
 
We will start at 6:00 p.m. SHARP with the girls 5K race, followed by the boys 5K race.  As always the JV and 
Varsity run together for both high school races. 
 
If heat is a problem, please feel free to call early on the afternoon of the meet.  Six times in the last ten years we 
have had problems with heat and I really do not think we will run if it is above 90 degrees. It is also possible we 
may shorten races if it is a near 90 degrees close to race time.  This is legal with permission from the State. 
 
We will have six Port-A-Pots available for use.  Also, please remember, it would be wise to bring your own 
water.  Please advise bus drivers to park at the driveway north of the golf course, and to not let athletes off in 
the middle of the road, it is a very curvy road and is difficult for cars to see through fields this time of year in 
that area. 
 
As mentioned earlier we are using Hilltoppers for timing and scoring for this meet.  Please follow the directions 
for entering your teams. Entries are due @ 10:59pm on Friday, August 24th. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call (641) 939-3421 before 12:00. 
 
Yours in Athletics, 
 
Matt Thompson 
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South Hardin High School   
High School Office 
1800 24th Street 
Eldora, IA  50627 
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